
 

 

       Colorado Springs Coin Club 
 
Meetings:  7:00 P.M., Fourth Tuesday of each month 

 

Location: Colorado Springs Police Department, Gold Hill Division 

  Community Room 

  955 W. Moreno Avenue 

  Colorado Springs, CO 80905 

 

Guests are welcome at all our regular meetings. 

 

Agenda for the August 28, 2018 Meeting 
 
I. Introduction of Guests and New Members 

II. Officer Reports: Secretary and Treasurer  

III. Collector’s Corner (Please keep your talk to 3 minutes or less.) 

IV. Business 

V. Did You Know? 

VI. Intermission 

VII. Program: “My Summer Seminar Experience” - Dan U. 

VIII.    Regular Auction       

IX. Door, Membership, and Volunteer Prize Drawings 

X. Adjournment  

 

July Meeting Attendance: Twenty - three (23) members and fourteen (14) guests were present.  

John R. and Robert B. were welcomed into the coin club as new members. 

  

July Program:  Eleven young numismatists including club members Eve B., Kevin L., and 

Joshua Y. participated in YN night. Sam Gelberd, ANA Numismatic Educator, led the activities 

which included a coin lesson, a Lincoln cent sort, and give - aways. Thank you to Sam and all 

the YNs who attended. 

 

Thank You to the following businesses and coin club members who donated numismatic items to 

YN night: 

 

 Hallenbeck Coin Gallery (Lincoln cents) 

 Paul DeFelice - ANACS (encapsulated Great Sand Dunes and Colorado quarters) 

 Colorado Coin Gallery 

 Joe C. (Penny Loafer) 

 Buck’s Coins (Grand Junction) 

 Paul Burrell (Arvada) 

 Club members: Bob C., Jerry F., George M., Frank T., James N., Jim G., and Elden L. 

  

July Membership Prize Winner: Robert L.  



 

 

 

July Volunteer Prize Winners:  Steve D., Robert L., and James T. 

 

August Program: Dan U., the recipient of the joint coin club / numismatic society 2018 ANA 

Summer Seminar Scholarship will give a presentation about his seminar experience. Eligibility 

requirements for the ANA Summer Seminar Scholarship will also be reviewed. 

 

September Program: Milt N. will give a presentation on “Coins of the Bible“. 

 

October Program: Tom Hallenbeck will be the guest speaker. 

 

Website Information:  CSCC monthly newsletters and additional coin club information can be 

found at cscc.anaclubs.org.  

 

August “Did You Know?“ 

 

1. In 1944 the U. S. Mint returned the Lincoln cent to its original 95 % copper / 5 % tin          

 composition. What recycled materials were used to accomplish this? (YN question) 

 

2. What does bmp stand for when referring to bmp coins (such as bmp Morgan silver   

 dollars)?  How are such coins made? (Both answers required to win.) 

 

3. When was the phrase “In God We Trust” first seen on paper currency?  

 

 

 

 

       

  

 

 

 

 
 

http://cscc.anaclubs.org/

